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Being in patient care now for almost 10 years, it is important to give patients the ability
to access all avenues of the health care system. Studies have shown chiropractic care
decreases opioid usage, decreases hospital visits and more. Data showing cost
effectiveness of chiropractic care is readily available. Chiropractic physicians are trained
in diagnosing and treating multiple conditions, especially related to neck and back. It is
important for bill H7033 to pass to allow Medicaid patients to have access to
chiropractic care and a choice in their health.



